
                                                  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

NEW STUDENT ORIENTATION 

GRADES: DK-5 

Friday, August 7, 2015 

        10:00 a.m. 

 

We would like to invite your family to our New 
Student Orientation on Friday, August 7, 2015. The 
Orientation will be held in the Multi-Purpose Room. 
 
Following the orientation, Discovery Kindergarten and 
Traditional Kindergarten students only and their 
families will have a brief orientation with their teacher 
in the classroom.  
 
Parents and students of 1st through 5th grades will be 
given a guided tour of the Red Oak campus by a team 
of our upper-grade students following the orientation. 
 
 
Please note:  Discovery Kindergarten students who attended Red 
Oak for the 2014-2015 school year are also invited to attend the New 
Student Orientation so they will have an opportunity to meet their 
Kindergarten teacher for the 2015-2016 school year.  
 

 
We welcome you to Red Oak! 

 


